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Offer letter!

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: BU-Metropolitan College <donotreply@webadmit.org>
Date: Thu, Oct 25, 2018 at 1:56 PM
Subject: Boston University Admissions Decision
To: Ramya Bhat <ramya.bhat1407@gmail.com>

 

Dear Ramya:

Congratulations! After careful review of your academic background and credentials, I am extremely pleased to offer you
admission to the Master of Science in Computer Information Systems program at Boston University’s Metropolitan College
(MET) for the Spring 2019 term. Your hard work and commitment to succeed have earned you this prestigious honor.

As a student at MET, you’ll engage in a vibrant learning community and gain real-world, hands-on knowledge to help you
achieve your personal goals and career objectives.  You will participate in an exciting exchange of ideas—a spirit of
innovation that reaches far beyond the classroom into the global arena.  You will connect with students and faculty from
around the world, engaging in new perspectives, fresh challenges, and novel solutions.  A truly exceptional experience is
all here, waiting for you.

You will be receiving an email with a link to respond to this offer of admission.  You will need to inform us
of your intent to enroll no later than 30 days from the date of this letter. 

Please be aware that you will need to submit your official college transcripts as soon as possible if you have not done so
already. Boston University requires the submission of an official college transcript certifying your Bachelor’s Degree (with
degree completion date) no later than 2 weeks after the start of your first course. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact our Graduate Admissions office at 617.353.6000.

We are excited for you to be joining our community, and wish you a successful and enjoyable educational experience in
our program.

 

Sincerely,

Tanya Zlateva

Dean, Metropolitan College
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